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Who it a�ects 
• Private limited companies

• Public limited companies 

• Limited liability partnerships 

• Overseas companies 

• Limited partnerships 

• Scottish qualifying partnerships 

• Overseas entities

The increased fees are across various services 

including, incorporation, change of name, con�rmation 

statements and re-registration. 

Why is it happening?  
Following The Economic Crime and Corporate Transparency 

Act 2023 which allows Companies House increased powers 

to ensure accuracy, verify the identity of a wide range of 

individuals, remove fraudulent organisations and disclose 

information to criminal investigation agencies, the increased 

fees will be used to ensure accuracy of data, tackle economic 

crime and implement new technologies. With variances in 

paper and online submission fee prices they look to steer 

companies to digitally submit their information where 

possible in a bid to reduce errors, streamline operations. 

What does it mean 
for me?
 
You need to be aware of the changes and how they will 

a�ect you. You need to consider the �nancial implications 

of the revised fees and adopt the new �ling requirements in 

order to stay compliant. 

Find the full breakdown of
new fees here.

What’s happening? 
From Wednesday 1st May 2024

the revised Companies House

�ling fees will come

into e�ect.  
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